



XXXXX Elementary PTA
February 24, 2016
Dear Parents/Guardians & Teachers,


XXXX PTA would like to take this time to invite you to become actively involved in your PTA next year. We are building our new PTA for the year 2016-2017 and encourage any parent/teacher that would like to have a direct impact in the activities that take place at XXXXX School to consider a position in our PTA Board.


Positions need to be filled by April 16, 2016. We will be using this ballot to nominate for open positions. If you or anyone that you know is interested in any of the following positions please attend our election day which will take place on March 24, 2016 @ 6pm.
Please note that you must be in good standing (membership dues turned in) with PTA to be a nominee. You must be a current PTA member to vote. 

Thank you for volunteering and let’s make the 2016-2017 school year a successful one!
XXXXX PTA
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Elected Positions:





President:


____________________________





Executive Vice president:


_______________________  ____





Treasurer:


____________________________





Secretary:


____________________________


�Auditor:


____________________________

















